NZ TRANSPORT AGENCY NATIONAL OFFICE

WAKA KOTAHI 50 Victoria Street
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New Zealand
T 64 4 894 5400

Mr M Pritchard F 64 4 894 6100

.nzta.govt.
fyi-request-3792-c3d43f7c@requests.fyi.org.nz WWMWENZE2-gopt-n2

Dear Mr Pritchard

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 20 March 2016 to the Ministry of Transport, regarding the authorisation
granted to Wilson Parking NZ Limited to access the Motor Vehicle Register. As you are aware your
request was transferred to the NZ Transport Agency for response on 4 April 2016, as your request falls
within our statutory responsibilities.

This letter is to advise you that the NZ Transport Agency is extending the 20 working days available to
respond to your request, as allowed for under section 15A of the Official Information Act 1982. We
require an additional five working days to respond to your request. We will send you a response by

10 May 2016.

The deadline is being extended because of the consultations necessary to make a decision on your
request. A proper response to your request cannot reasonably be made within the 20 working day
limit.

Under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, you have the right to make a complaint to an
Ombudsman about the extension. The address is:

Office of the Ombudsmen
PO Box 10152
Wellington

If you would like to discuss the extension with the Transport Agency, please contact Kirsty Whitaker,
Senior Customer Access Representative, by email to kirsty.whitaker@nzta.govt.nz or phone on 0800
366 988 Ext: 6915.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Martin
Manager Official Information
For Chief Executive



